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To:      Subscribers: 
         -NOAA Weather Wire Service 
         -Emergency Managers Weather Information Network 
         -NOAAPort 
         Other NWS Partners, Users and Employees 
 
From:    Greg Schoor, Chief 
         Marine, Tropical, and Tsunami Services Branch 
 
Subject: Updated: Scheduled National Tsunami Warning Center Routine 
Communications Test for the East and Gulf Coast on December 19, 2023 
Canceled 
 
Updated to cancel monthly test. 
 
The NWS National Tsunami Warning Center (NTWC) and coastal NWS Weather 
Forecast Offices (WFOs) monthly tsunami communication test originally 
scheduled for today, Tuesday, December 19, 2023 for East and Gulf Coast 
states, has been canceled due to ongoing impacts from flooding within the 
NWS Eastern Region.  This test is planned to resume next month. 
 
For more information, please contact: 
 
Mike Angove 
NWS Tsunami Services Program Manager 
Silver Spring, MD 
301-427-9375 
michael.angove@noaa.gov 
 
National Public Information Statements are online at: 
 
https://www.weather.gov/notification/ 
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